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17th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Christmas Dinner 

 

Our Christmas dinner is planned for Wednesday 14th December.  On this occasion we invite all 

children who normally bring a packed lunch to join the rest of the school for Christmas dinner.  A 

vegetarian meal or a halal meal is also available.   
 

 
 

 

The cost of the meal for children in Years 3 – 6 will be £2.78.  There is no cost to the children in 

Years R, 1 and 2.  If you do not want your child to have a Christmas dinner please complete the 

attached slip and return it to school by Wednesday 23rd November to opt out of the dinner. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sue Thompson 

 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Christmas Dinner – Wednesday 14th December 2022 
 

My child …………………………………………………. is in class   …………… 

 

does not want a school Christmas dinner and will bring their own packed lunch 


